Volume 3, Issue 7



LANSDOWNE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER



Welcome to our latest newsletter, the seventh this academic year, all of which we hope have helped to keep you updated on our latest news and provide you with snapshots of Lansdowne School life. We hope you have been enjoying the Autumn months and all celebrations that are taking place at this time of the year. Here at Lansdowne School, our commitment to learning new things and developing new skills is very important. Our Year 13 students continue their exploration of their

future options in collaboration with our careers

Class of the Week

7DL

Congratulation!

adviser who visits us every Friday this term. The students enjoy the different aspects of their learning including the practical tasks that we aim to offer in every subject.

layun kayun kay

This week in Textiles, years 7 to 9 have been making poppies for Remembrance Day. On the 11th November people wear poppies to remember those who fought in the wars. To make our poppies we started by sewing the leaf to the poppy. We then attached a safety pin so that we can put the poppy on our uniform. It was tricky work as we had to sew very small stitches but it worth it as they turned out amazing!

Ms Line



















www.lansdowneschool.co.uk

what we learned

Forest School sessions with 13IK continued this week at our new site at Dulwich Scout Centre.

We continued with our usual routing of putting up a shelter and building a fire (to keep us dry and warm), and went on to learn about whittling.

Whittling is shaving or cutting small pieces of wood - either simply to relax or to create different decorative or useful pieces.

This week we learned about different ways to cut wood, as well as how to cut safely.

Mr Hilton









PSHCE

Last term, in PSHE, we looked at healthy habits. This included hygiene habits such as washing our hands and brushing our teeth, exercise and yoga and healthy eating. We had a healthy eating picnic where we prepared and ate the fruit and vegetable rainbow. Some of the fruits and vegetables included were apples, bananas and cucumbers. We enjoyed our picnics outside in the fresh air.

This term we are looking at the difference between good and bad habits and thinking about how these habits can impact our mental and physical health. This week, 9VG did some excellent role play of a doctor giving healthy habits advise to a patient who incorporates too many bad habits in their day to day routine.

Ms Mannion









www.lansdowneschool.co.uk



After School Clubs

Tuesday
Football
ICT
Bikes

Wii Dance Drama Sensory Play Dodgeball

Have fun!